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To: Larry.Herrera@longbeach.gov, district1@longbeach.gov, district2@longbeach.gov, 
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district9@longbeach.gov

Date: 09/12/2013 11:52 AM
Subject: Predatory Lending Ordinance

To the Honorable City Council and Other Elected Officials of Long Beach:
 
My name is David Waller and I live in the 8th District.   My family moved to Long Beach in 1937 when I 
was 2 years old, moving into the house at 3223 E. Broadway which is still there, directly across the street 
from Cafe Piccolo.  On September 28, I will be attending the 60th Reunion of my Wilson High Class of 
1953 at the Long Beach Yacht Club.  As you can see, I have a long history with this great City.
 
I strongly support the Predatory Lending Ordinance which is on the City Council Agenda for this Tuesday, 
September 17.   I also urge the City Council to approve and support (1) as large as possible buffer zones 
between such businesses; (2) capping the number of such businesses at the current level; and (3) 
including the CCA zone into the not allowed list.    I believe that stringent controls are appropriate for 
these businesses.
 
Thank you.
 
David Waller
3929 Myrtle Avenue
Long Beach, CA 90807
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